
 
24th May 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 11 An Inspector Calls trip 
 
The English Department have an exciting opportunity for Year 11 students to attend a trip to see a 
production of An Inspector Calls at the Aylesbury Waterside Theatre. An Inspector Calls is a set text for 
your child’s English Literature GCSE. The trip is designed to give students an understanding of the play as it 
is intended to be seen, i.e. on a stage rather than a tv/movie adaptation. This trip is also an enriching 
experience to provide our students with the opportunity to attend a professionally directed and performed 
production of an excellent modern play. We aim to accommodate any student needs as far as is possible. 
 
The date of the trip will be Thursday 28th November 2024 and the proposal of the day is as follows: 
 
18:00-19:00: Travel via coach from GMS 
19:30-21:20: Watch performance of An Inspector Calls 
21:30-22:30: Travel back to GMS via coach 
 
Students will be supervised by GMS staff for the duration of the trip. The arrival time back at GMS may 
change due to traffic. We will ask students to contact parents/carers on the day if we are delayed. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of approximately £39.00 from each student. The arrangements 
for payment will be sent to parents / carers once we have a list of the students attending. 
 
How to secure a place on the trip: 
There is a total of 171 tickets available. If the trip is oversubscribed, we will prioritise Pupil Premium 
students and the remaining places will be awarded at random using a randomised name generator. The 
trip is not compulsory. 
 
If you are interested in your child attending the trip, please complete this expression of interest by 
Monday 3rd June. 
 
Students do not need to be in usual school dress but should be dressed appropriately for a school outing. 
We will be moving between the coach and the theatre so suitable footwear is necessary. 
 
Mr Taylor is leading this trip and will accompany the students for the day along with other members of 
staff. If you or your child would like any additional information regarding the trip, please contact Mr Taylor 
directly via staylor@gms.bucks.sch.uk. 
 
As with any trip, we expect our students to represent Great Marlow School well and to demonstrate their 
maturity during this visit. It is an exciting opportunity to experience this fantastic play first-hand. 
Yours faithfully 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/YqvVtGYmJt
mailto:staylor@gms.bucks.sch.uk


Mr S Taylor 
English Teacher 
 
 


